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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:     Title I Coordinators 
 
From:     Tina McKnight, Interim Director  
     Program Improvement and Family Branch 
   
Date:     October 7, 2013 
 
Subject:   FY13 Title I Carryover Report 
 
 
Attached are the FY13 Carryover Report and Allocation Worksheet.  All LEAs must submit a  
FY 2013 Carryover Report even if you have no funds to carryover.  In that case, simply complete and 
submit the cover page and Table 1 of the Carryover Report. 
 
The report is due on or before December 12, 2013.  
 
Please contact your Title I Point of Contact if you have any questions. 
 
 
c:  Maria Lamb 
  PIFS Specialists 
  

 

 


